LCIF US Cabinet report, March, 2025

Throughout the year, | have visited several clubs in zones 19 |1 6 and | 7. Many of the clubs have
donated funds to LCIF and several individual Lions have also donated. In addition to club visits, |
was able to visit Zone meetings for both zones here in Chelan and Douglas Counties.

| have offered to continue to serve as US LCIF Coordinator, but have not been told by LCIF if that
will occur. (LCIF determines who serves as coordinators of each district.)

Cabinet Secretary Report, March, 2025

| have tried to take accurate minutes at meetings, and send copy of the meeting minutes to
each cabinet member soon after the meeting was occurred. We held a special Zoom earlier this
quarter to fill the empty position of 2VDG with ZC Bob Elliott for the remainder of the Lions year.
Our next cabinet meeting March 15 will be held in Wenatchee, 2:30 PM at Calvary Bible Church,
605 First Street, Wenatchee, 98801. The meeting will also be held on Zoom for those cabinet
members unable to attend the in-person meeting. IPDG Michael Livingstone will send out the
Zoom link a few days before March 15. DG Chuck Robinson is considering holding a fourth
cabinet meeting but has not determined a date at this time.

| will not be serving as cabinet secretary for the 2025-2026 Lions Year. If interested in this
position, contact VDG Steve Sweeney at stevesweeney@shaw.ca or 250-826-5291.

PDG Joyce Stevens
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